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A CALL TO 
ACTION...

We Need You!

WWW.LASD.ORG

Much of our Department’s long and rich history, 
including photographs, documents and artifacts, 
have been lost or destroyed. Our commitment 
to preserve what remains is more essential 
now than ever. Today’s events are tomorrow’s  
history.

LASD is known worldwide for our size,  
complexity and excellence in service! It’s  
incumbent upon all of us to preserve the  
amazing history of the LASD!

The Sheriff’s Museum is working diligently to  
archive, categorize, research and display our  
history, but this effort isn’t cheap.  Every cent  
taken in is meticulously accounted for.

The Memorial Fund covers the yearly Memorial 
Ceremony where we pay tribute to those who 
have been killed in the line of duty and those 
who through historical research have been 
identified as lost.  Remembering and honoring 
them is our last full measure of devotion. 

Your contributions WILL make a difference.  
2 BUCKS A MONTH (a BUCK per fund) will 
allow our Department to honor the memory of 
those and their families, who have sacrificed  
everything.  It will also help to locate and  
preserve our history.

Your contributions are PRE-TAXED dollars and 
are itemized at the end of the year for a total 
of $24/year.  Of course, you are encouraged to 
donate more!    

Show how proud you are of our beloved LASD 
and its history and help honor the legacy of 
those we’ve lost in the service of others.    

Los Angeles County Sheriff’s Department

 
The LASD Museum Staff at the Hall of Justice                 
	          
	     Phone: (213) 229-3016 
	     Email:  museum@lasd.org
	     Web: www.museum.lasd.org

DISCLAIMER:
“BUCKS” are never spent on personnel – volunteers who donate 

time, talent, and expertise are highly valued. 

As Sheriff of Los Angeles County, I urge you to 
contribute to the entities within our organization that 
not only honor our fallen but preserve our stellar 
history.

The Memorial Fund keeps us connected with those 
who have paid the ultimate sacrifice.  This fund 
is primarily responsible for financing our yearly 
Memorial Day event honoring those who paid 
the ultimate price while serving the people of Los 
Angeles County.  It is also used to honor our fallen in 
many other ways, such as purchasing grave markers 
and funding continuing research into deaths of our 
fallen from the past which were overlooked. 

The Museum maintains and preserves our 
Department’s history. By showing the rich legacy  
of the Los Angeles County Sheriff’s 
Department it is an inspiration to the 
community and an enticement to young men 
and women to join our dynamic organization.  
 
Your monthly financial pledge helps ensure the 
continuance of our efforts. It is YOUR way of 
contributing to the preservation of our history and 
ensuring that the memory of our fallen will never be 
forgotten.  

For me personally, I desire for all our members 
– sworn and civilian, to partake in such worthy 
endeavors.  There is NO excuse to pass the buck, 
but to give at least two!  I COUNT ON YOU, and 
THANK YOU for all that you are, and all which you 
do!  We have a tradition to maintain and together, 
we are the heart and soul of the Los Angeles County 
Sheriff’s Department.  Let’s put our money where 
our heart is!  

 
Alex Villanueva

Sheriff

Message From the Sheriff
La

st
 N

am
e:

 

Lo
s 

A
ng

el
es

 C
ou

nt
y 

Sh
er

iff
’s

 M
us

eu
m

 
S

TA
R

S
 C

en
te

r, 
11

51
5 

C
ol

im
a 

R
oa

d,
 B

ui
ld

in
g 

“B
”, 

W
hi

tti
er

, C
A 

90
60

4

E
-M

ai
l A

dd
re

ss
:

H
om

e 
P

ho
ne

 N
um

be
r:

M
us

eu
m

 F
un

d 
$

M
em

or
ia

l F
un

d 
$

   
 T

ot
al

 M
on

th
ly

 P
ay

ro
ll 

C
on

tr
ib

ut
io

n 
A

m
ou

nt
 $

A
re

 y
ou

 a
n 

S
.R

.A
. M

em
be

r?
 	

    
  Y

es
	

   
   

N
o 

  (
Yo

u 
ar

e 
N

O
T 

re
qu

ire
d 

to
 b

e 
an

 S
.R

.A
. m

em
be

r t
o 

do
na

te
) 

   
 S

ig
na

tu
re

:

LA
S

D
 M

U
S

E
U

M
: 2

13
 2

29
 3

01
6 

/ m
us

eu
m

@
la

sd
.o

rg

E
m

pl
oy

ee
 N

um
be

r: 
(C

ur
re

nt
 E

m
pl

oy
ee

s 
on

ly
)

La
st

 F
ou

r D
ig

its
 o

f S
oc

ia
l S

ec
ur

ity
 N

um
be

r: 
(R

et
ire

es
 o

nl
y)

S
R

A 
U

se
 O

nl
y:

 	
 

 S
ta

rt 
D

at
e:

D
at

e:

S
tre

et
 N

um
be

r, 
S

tre
et

 N
am

e,
 C

ity
, S

ta
te

, Z
ip

 C
od

e 

Fi
rs

t N
am

e:
M

.I.
 

TH
A

N
K

 Y
O

U
 F

O
R

 Y
O

U
R

 S
U

PP
O

R
T!

  
P

le
as

e 
co

m
pl

et
e 

an
d 

su
bm

it 
to

:

C
ut

 H
er

e
...

...
...

...
...

...
...

...
...

...
...

...
...

...
...

...
...

...
...

...
...

...
...

...
...

...
...

...
..

...
...

...
...

...
...

...
...

...
...

...
...

...
...

...
...

...
...

...
...

...
...

...
...

...
...

...
...

...
...

.

To
ta

l M
on

th
ly

 P
ay

ro
ll 

C
on

tr
ib

ut
io

n:

ht
tp

://
w

w
w.

m
us

eu
m

.la
sd

.o
rg

/

w
w

w.
LA

C
ou

nt
yM

em
or

ia
l.l

as
d.

or
g

M
U

SE
U

M

M
EM

O
R

IA
L

museum.indd   1 3/18/19   6:36 AM



© 2019 Los Angeles County Sheriff’s Department.   
All Rights Reserved. 

3/2019

THANK YOU for joining today! 

“Thank you for contributing to both of these funds. 
Steve would be so very proud of your 
thoughtfulness, as the Memorial and 

Museum work diligently to never forget him, 
his vast contribution and care, with which 

he served each and every day. I’m am proud 
of you for providing ongoing funding for our fallen 

deputies and our department’s history. God bless you 
and may he keep you safe.” ~ Tania Owen, Widow

“The Memorial Fund will preserve Dave’s 
memory so that future generations will 

always remember his ultimate sacrifice.”  
~Teri March, Widow 

“It’s heartwarming to know that these two  
VERY SIGNIFICANT funds co-exist!  
Without either, my husband’s lifetime career 
would likely be forgotten.  Thank you for your 
generosity!  Through these funds, our 
children and their offspring will forever 
KNOW Dee continues to be cared about and 
remembered.” ~Mary Hurdle, Widow

Honoring OUR Fallen  

MEMORIAL FUND
Preserving OUR History  

MUSEUM FUND

“It pulls on my heart strings to know that every 
member of the Sheriff’s Department can give a 
small token to preserve their department’s 
history, and the memory of other deputies 
who paid the ultimate price. I feel touched 
that such a program exists… thank you!”  
~ Chris Sorensen, Widow

“People tell me that they remember David as they 
drive by his freeway sign and blow him a kiss. It’s 

so important to support the families of the 
fallen. We’re one big family trying to make 

the world a safer place and we, not only 
should support each other, but NEED to.  

Thank you for all you do!”  ~ Emma Powell, Widow 
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